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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 10th January 2020
Monday-  P1&2 Shared Education 
               P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

               Mandarin Classes P1-7

Tuesday   P1&2 Shared Education 

               Open Night 7.00pm

Wednesday P1&2 Shared Education

                 PE with coach (P1-7) 

Thursday  P1&2 Shared Education 

                Irish Language Classes P1-7

                PE P1-4

Friday       PE with GAA Coach Fergal McCann
                (P4-7)

                 P.1 -4 Library

Happy New Year

We welcome everyone back after their Christmas break and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy and peaceful 2020.

Baby and Toddler
Our Baby and Toddler group will return on Wednesday 15th January. Please encourage any parents, grandparents or childminders in the local area to come along.

Snack Money
Snack money for this half term is due this week. Please send in £7 by Friday 17th January.

Shared Education

Our Primary 1 will begin their Shared Programme on Monday 13th January with Fivemiletown Nursery and the Primary 1 children from Fivemiletown Controlled. 
Gaelic Coaching

We are delighted to welcome back Fergal Mc Cann, GAA coach, who will be coaching P4-7 pupils in Gaelic football each Friday morning.

Tara O’ Hagan a PE student on placement in St. Ciaran’s College Ballygawley, will be taking all pupils for PE on Wednesday afternoon for the next 6 weeks.
Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-

KS1 Pupil of the Week – Tyler
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Codie

OUR success is doing OUR best!

